Dec 2023 County Notes
The County broadband project is now awaiting the results of the comment period which extends through December 21st and then proceed with the next steps. 
The Board of Commissioners authorized Central Dispatch to approve a contract for Fiber connection services to Eaton County.  This is especially important for areas of our County served by Eaton County emergency services.
Parks & Greenspace will be applying for Michigan “clean boats, clean waters” grant with the intent of keeping our Park waters free of invasive species.  Also, Parks and Greenspace will be reviewing proposals to update the County Recreation Plans with the intent of having the plan completed in 2024.
Work continues on the Public Safety Facility (Jail) and the Juvenile Services Facility (Greenhaven) studies with the intent of meeting the growing and changing needs of the County in the future.
Granger has requested an increase in the annual cap of cubic yards of waste to be landfilled.  The Solid Waste Plan and the State of Michigan (EGLE) have allowed for this increase.  The increase is from 2 million cubic yards to 2.5 million cubic yards.  
David W. Pohl, Clinton County Commissioner, District 2

  
